Bay Lake Improvement Association, P. O. Box 461, Deerwood, MN 56444
May, 2021

Dear BLIA Members,

In Fall 2018, several Zebra Mussels were found in Bay Lake. We've been monitoring the situation since
and if our infestation follows the mussel’s progress in other MN lakes, we should expect to see many
more this season. Over the winter we partnered with the UofM based Minnesota Aquatic Invasive
Species Research Center in the development of the enclosed “Got Zebra Mussels? Now What?”
information.

The research center is studying various ways to manage, control, and eliminate Zebra Mussels and other
invasive species, including Eurasian Milfoil. BLIA provides financial support for these efforts. We will
continue to provide updates as they become available.

Please read the information and take steps to protect your property, equipment, and boats.

Phil Rollins

President

Bay Lake 1A
bliaprez@baylake.org



